
JOHN R. BONFIELD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
 

MEMORANDUM TO PARENTS 
End of Year Information   

 
The last day for kindergarten students will be Friday, June 10, 2016 
 
The last day for students in grades 1 through 6 is Monday, June 13, 2016 
 
Warwick Schools will be dismissing at the following times on June 13, 2016: 

 
  All Elementary Schools 10:45 A.M. 
 
 Warwick Middle School 10:00 A.M. 
 
 Warwick High School 10:00 A.M. 
 
Please note: There will be no ASK or OKC child care provided on June 13th. 
 
Step-up-Day will be held on Friday, June 10, 2016 beginning at 8:30 a.m.  
On Step-up-Day students will meet their teacher for the 2016/2017 school 
year.  Parents of afternoon Kindergarten students will need to bring their 
child to school that morning by 8:45 a.m., if you would like them to 
participate.  This activity will last approximately 20 minutes; please wait for 
your child, so they can return home with you.   
 
Awards Assembly – Parents of 6th grade students are invited to attend our 
end of the year awards assembly which will be held on Monday, June 13th at 
8:30 a.m.  Students will receive Bonfield Bee Awards, Bicycle Rodeo Awards, 
Safety Patrol Awards, the John R. Bonfield Music Award and the John R. 
Bonfield Impact Awards.  Also, we will recognize our 6th Graders who have 
earned the Presidential Award for Educational Excellence. 
 
 

     


